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Question:  

 

Will the programme commence in time for the 2017 academic year and if not what 

alternatives have been put in place for students?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Health Workforce Scholarship program is in its design stage following consultation with 

stakeholders.  The Department is currently working through a number of options to determine 

the most efficient model to deliver the consolidated program.  Implementation has been 

delayed while the department works through the complex nature of return of service 

obligations being administered by an external provider.  

 

It is anticipated that scholarships will be delivered in the 2017 academic year, but the 

implementation date will not be known until the design has been completed. 

 

Existing scholarship recipients will continue to be supported through the current 

arrangements.   

 

Consistent with the Government’s commitment, new rounds of scholarships for Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander health workforce will continue. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


